
   

 

15th January 2025 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
I wanted to make you aware that we have updated the Safeguarding page of our school website with 
some guides for parents on the following categories: 
 

• Facebook 
• Fortnite 
• Instagram 
• Managing Screen Time 
• Minecraft 
• Snapchat 
• Squid Game 
• TikTok 
• Tips for online safety 
• X (Twitter) 

 
These guides are produced by a group called National Online Safety, and are designed to help you monitor 
your child’s online activity. 
 
We will add to this list as time goes on, and we’ll also be publishing new guides on our X page, so please 
do subscribe to that.  If there are any other apps or online activity that you would like assistance with, 
please don’t hesitate to contact the school. 
 
Yours sincerely 

 

Jonathan Mellor 
Headteacher 

https://www.limehurst.org.uk/safeguarding
https://x.com/LimehurstAc

